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Steve Roppolo’s article “Guest Voices: Texas Businesses Have to Adjust to Open Carry World” was

featured in San Antonio Express News on July 22, 2015.

Texans love their guns, but they also cherish their property rights. Now that the Texas Legislature

has passed an open carry law, designed to permit licensed gun owners the right to wear handguns

in holsters while in public, local employers — especially retailers — will have to decide how to

respond.

To read the full article, please visit San Antonio Express News. [subscription required]
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